
Pursuant  to  its  Request  for
Contracted  Security  Guards
Proposals  for  the  Sto  Rox
School District hereby invites
the  submission  of
proposals.   Proposals  will  be
received until June 19, 2024
at 2:00 PM local time.  The
proposal should be submitted
per the instructions in the RFP.
The  complete  Request  for
Proposal is available beginning
May 24, 2024,  and may be
obtained  by  contacting  Ms.
Martha  Hoover  at
mhoover@srsd.k12.pa.us or
via  the link  on the Sto  Rox
School  District  website,
www.srsd.k12.pa.us/sto-
roxnews/request-
for-proposal-contracted-
security-guards


